
 Wasatch Elementary School 
 Chris Fuhriman Principal 

 1080 North 900 East, Provo, UT 
 801.374.4910 

 August 1, 2022 

 Dear Friend of Wasatch School, 

 PAWS, the nonprofit parent/teacher organization at Wasatch Elementary School in Provo, 
 is excited about their upcoming Fall Festival Fundraiser to be held on September 23, 2022. The 
 Fall Festival is one of two fundraisers we hold during the year. The funds from this event go 
 towards purchasing items for our classrooms and school that support and enhance the education 
 of our children. Our event will be attended by educators, parents, relatives and community 
 members. 

 We would love for your company to donate towards our fundraiser.  We are looking for 
 monetary donations, gift cards, and any other merchandise you would be willing to donate. All 
 the profit goes directly to the classrooms and school. You will receive publicity that evening at 
 the Fall Festival as well as in our weekly newsletter that goes home to every family with a 
 student attending Wasatch Elementary School. 

 We appreciate your generosity and hope to hear from you soon. Thank you for your time. 

 Sincerely, 

 Kendall Thurston 
 Fall Festival Chair 
 801-636-0510 
 Jobe76@gmail.com 
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